Visit to Broadway homelessness charity

Andrew Stunell, Minister for Communities, visits Broadway, a London based homelessness charity which provides a full range of services to help people get accommodation, improve their physical and mental health, gain training and employment and to live successful, independent lives.
Transcript
Andrew Stunell: I’m visiting Broadway because they are a centre of excellence in dealing with homelessness here in west London. They’ve got a very strong project which is really committed to getting homeless people of the street and that means tackling - very often - their addiction problems, tackling their social problems and equipping them for life back, in what we might call, the real world.
Homeless man: If I have to be honest, if there were more places like this in London it would be a better place. I should have been dead, I shouldn’t have been here today. I should have been dead. The staff here have stood beside me, looked after me, they got me a flat, they got me a hostel. And I’m in a place now, that’s down the road, where through this place they got me. The world, the people out there wouldn’t want to know me.

Andrew Stunell: I’ve seen the work that’s going on this morning - it’s impressive and it’s not just designed that homeless people will come here for a bit of a comfort break. It’s a real programme to get them fitted out for life in the future. And it’s the kind of project that the Department is spending money on, quite rightly, a £100 million pounds this year to tackle homelessness right across the country. It’s a really excellent project and a good example of how the Department is making the money we’ve got spread a long way and do a lot of good.

